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Award for the choir "Corale San Vittore"

A good party
dedicated "In Gratitude"

As time passes, it seems like 
yesterday and already 13 years 
have elapsed since the party 
called "In Gratitude" was created 
by the animators of the 
association Padre Pio Porlezza 
and Five Valleys.
The idea was conceived and 
developed with the intent to 
evaluate and reward all those 
people who daily and silently 
undertake part of their free time to 
dedicate free of charge to others.
This year, the eyes were directed 
at the members of the choir 
Corale S. Vittore of Porlezza, a 
strong group that is engaged not 
only in great events, but also on 
many other occasions, giving a 
pleasant voice and evocative 
moments that lead to thoughts and 
distant memories.
This commitment requires many 
sacrifices, especially in the hours 

of preparation, involving also the 
whole family.
Sunday, February 6, 2011 after the 
Mass in the church of Saint Vittore 
of Porlezza with the performance 
of the Choir, the festivities were 
held at the Restaurant 
"Risorgimento".
During lunch, the Choral S. Victor 
payed a homage to the guests with 
some songs, after the awards had 
been given by the association 
Padre Pio with a parchment to 
each member of the choir and a 
memorial plaque given by Mayor 
Sergio Erculiani to the choral 
conductor Tismar Henning.
A dutiful thanks goes to all the 
people who have contributed to the 
success of the party and that 
"animate" the association.
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